Town of Colrain Select Board Meeting 55 Main Road/Town Office Building 5:30 P.M.

MINUTES OF December 4, 2018

Present: Mark Thibodeau, Jack Cavolick, Eileen Sauvageau

Others present Kevin Fox Town Coordinator, Highway Superintendent-Scott Sullivan and Town

Clerk-Robin Hartnett

Eileen Sauvageau opened the meeting at 5:30

Appointments:

Scott Sullivan-Sidewalk Snow Removal:

Scott discussed the sidewalk snow removal issues on the new bridge on Jacksonville Road. The selectmen acknowledged the challenges and requested that Scott come up with a temporary solution for the remainder of FY-19 and prepare the FY-20 budget with a permanent solution proposal.

<u>Continued Review of Proposed Host Agreement between the Town of Colrain and Atlantic Farms</u> <u>Inc. For the Siting of a Recreational Marijuana Establishment:</u>

The Selectmen instructed Kevin to send the proposed host agreement with Atlantic Farms and Town Counsel for final review, after confirming with Atlantic Farms that it is their final proposal.

Mark Thibodeau moved to adjourn the meeting, Jack Cavolick seconded. Voted unanimous.

Meeting Closed at 6:15pm.

Respectfully submitted,	Accepted by the Board of Selectmen
Colleen Worden Office Clerk	Eileen Sauvageau-Chairman
	Mark Thibodeau-Chairman
	Jack Cavolick

Documents

- Agreement and Bill of Sale
- Special Town Meeting Warrant